
Puget Sound Energy
p.o. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

April 6, 2010

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Co=ission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UE-I00397
Advice No. 2010-06- Electric Tariff Filing

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to WAC 480-100-198, Notice Verification and Assistance, Puget Sound Energy (the
"Company") is providing this statement that it has posted the above~referencedfiling in accordance with
WAC 480-100-193(1), Posting of Tariffs for Public Inspection and Review; Web, Telephone, and Mail
Access.

The Company also states that notice to the public ofthe filing referenced above was completed in
accordance with WAC 480-100-195, Notice of Tariff Changes Other Than Increases in RecillTing
Charges and Restrictions in Access to Services. The following bill message is being provided to each of
the approximately 18,000 electric customers with the first bill after the change became effective.

"The April I, 20 I0 change in rates is the result of a change in the rate of the City of Puyallup's city tax.
The city tax rate on your bill has changed from 5.21 % to 2.29%. These rates include the effect of state
and local taxes on the city tax and deductions allowed by the city."

Please contact Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 for additional information. If you have any other
questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,

Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

cc: Simon J. ffitch
Sheree Strom Carson, Perkins Coie


